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Re: ?aragraph 37 of Protocol no. 126 

TOD Secret 

WASHINGTON 
THE SOVIET AMBASSADOR 

2005. I agree with you. You may send Rusk photocopies of the correspondence between 

the embassy and Oswald, including his letter of November 9, but without waiting for a request by 

the U.S. authorities. When sending the photocopies, say that the letter of November 9 was not 

received by the embassy until November 18; obviously it had been held up somewhere. The 

embassy had suspicions about this letter the moment it arrived: either it was a forgery or was sent 

as a deliberate provocation. The embassy left Oswald’s letter unanawered. 

s-3-am 
ks 
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